
 

Memorandum 22-113 
TO:  Mayor Castner and Homer City Council 

FROM:  Rob Dumouchel, City Manager  

DATE:  June 20, 2022     

SUBJECT: Appointment to Kenai Peninsula Borough 9-1-1 Advisory Board  

 
The Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly has re-activated the Emergency Services Communications Advisory Board 
aka 9-1-1 Advisory Board with the adoption of Ordinance 2022-12 and there is a seat on the board for a representative 
from Homer Police Department (HPD). 

Chief Robl has served on this advisory board in the past.  It’s my recommendation that he is appointed to continue to 
serve in this capacity and that HPD Communications Supervisor Lisa Linegar be appointed as his alternate. 

 

 

Recommendation: Confirm the appointment of Police Chief Mark Robl to the Emergency Services Communications 
Advisory Board and that HPD Communications Supervisor Lisa Linegar be appointed as an alternate member.  


